Birthing kits 2004

Members of the Zonta Club of Beaudesert recently attended a workshop to assemble 500 Birthing Kits for developing countries.

The assembly workshop, the first for the Zonta Club of Beaudesert, is a District 23 project, initiated by the Zonta Club of Adelaide Hills Area in 1999, supplying Papua New Guinea with 100 Birthing Kits.  Since then, 15 000 have been distributed to Vanuatu, Afghanistan, Papua New Guinea and East Timor.

There are 14 clubs assembling the kits.  The demand for kits is urgent according to Zonta's representative from Adelaide Hills, Margaret Parsons, with Papua New Guinea and Afghanistan requiring one million birthing kits per year.

The Birthing Kit Project has recently received a grant from AusAID to help with the purchase of supplies and distribution of the kits.

The Zonta Birthing Kit saves lives and suffering by providing for a clean birth in developing countries.
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